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Agreed Report: 6th April 2022 
 
The Board carried out a review of LCC Child Protection Procedures and completed the 
mandatory checklist. Child Safeguarding Statement and Written Assessment of Risk 2022 
were adopted by the Board and are available on the school website. Child protection 
concerns at Lusk Community College should be directed to the designated Liaison Person 
(DLP). 
 
Please address child protection concerns to: 
DLP:  Mr. Pat Cole 

Principal 
DDLP:   Ms. Kellie McNamara 

Acting Deputy Principal 
 
The Board wishes our Sixth-Year students good luck in Leaving Certificate Oral and Practical 
exams which will take place over the Easter break. 
The Board congratulates LCC Dublin Junior Basketball Plate Final Winners and coaches on 
their recent victory. 
The Board thanks the LCC senior hurling team and coaches for representing the school so 
well all year and at their recent final defeat. The Board wishes LCC Junior hurling team the 
best of luck in their final this Friday versus Old Bawn Community School. The Board thanks 
all students who participated and represented the school in so many extracurricular 
activities throughout the year and thanks staff for making this possible by generously giving 
their time and knowledge to support extracurricular work in the school. 
 
The Board expressed gratitude to staff for the ongoing organisation and arrangements to 
support the transitioning of our Incoming First Years 2022 from primary to secondary 
school.  
 
The Board is happy to confirm that Sixth Year Graduation will take place on Friday 27th May 
2022 in the school PE Hall. 
 
The Board wished Assistant Principal 2 post holders the best of luck on the assignment of 
their new roles and congratulated all staff following a positive incidental inspection report. 
 
The Board thanked the Parents Association for their recent successful fundraising and book 
collection event in support of the school library. 
 
The Board thanked the Teacher Leadership Program (TLP) participants, led by Ms. De Bhálís 
for their work in the area of Differentiation in the school and recent staff cpd. 

http://www.luskcommunitycollege.ie/
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The Board thanked and congratulated all staff involved in planning and leading Autism 
Awareness Week in the school. The board thanked our students who contributed greatly to 
the week and provided an insight into their experiences of living with ASD. 
 
The Board offered congratulations to Junior Cycle students for their CBA work across all 
subjects.  
 
The Board thanks students, parents and staff for their hard work and continued support 
over the past term and wishes all a safe and happy Easter break. 
 
 
 
 
The Board will next meet on Wednesday 25th May 2022. 
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